The University. 2nd July, 1913

Dear Sir, I have the honour to admondedge the countery of your letter of the 27 wel. I am justineted by the Law Debating Society today that while they deplore the disturbance to which you refer they feel justified in pointing out that there appears to them to be some unfarmers in the ouggestion that the Law Debating society is responsible The distribune did not occur at any meeting of the Society.

Comy law students who may have taken part in the disturbance could only have former an exceedingly small which consists of 65 members. In any case they were not acting at any meeting of the Society nor were they in any way acting as representatives of the Society. I am also instructed to say that the Society does not anticipate that any of its members who may have taken part in

the distribune will fail in Kreir obvious duty to comply with the terms of your request, I have the honour the your obedient servant Geoffey S. Reed. Hon. Sec. Law Debature Society. Trofessor E. E. Stilling Charman, Board, of deiscipline, exustral mulging being conderned in a Dear Sir, -

The University 14th July 1913.

Sir,

We the undersigned, the other students who were connected with the distribunce which took place near the Prince of Males Theatre while Professor Henderson was delivering an Extension Keetine there, desire to express to you our repet at the occurrence and also to apologize to Professor Henderson for what was am entirely thoughtless act on our part. Me also desire to say

that, owing to a mis apprehension as to the sending of the frevious letter of apology to Professor Henderson om apologies have been delayed for some time Me are, Sor, yours obediently Wer ollison The Chairman, Board of Discipline, The University

1 00000

Dear Sir,-

Your letter of the 14th instant, in which you apologise for being concerned in a disturbance during an extension lecture which was being delivered by Professor Henderson on the 3rd June, was considered by the Board of Discipline yesterday.

I have now to inform you that the Board entrusted to the Dean of the Faculty of Law the responsibility of finally dealing with the matter, and I am directed to ask that you will be good enough to meet Professor Brown in his room at the University at 5 p.m. tomorrow, Friday.

Yours faithfully,

Registrar.